
You are invited … 

Vacation Bible School 2017!  

We’re excited about Father Marquette Catholic School’s 2017 Vacation Bible School, which 
will be held June 26-29 from 9 am until noon at the elementary school. Parents are encour-
aged to join us at 11:30 each day for the closing ceremony. There will be a family potluck on 
Thursday at St. Louis the King.  Join us at 5:30 for fellowship with dinner served at 6pm. 
This year’s program is Mighty Fortress Liguori and is for all children age four through those 
entering fifth grade! 

 

As they participate in fun-filled activities, children will be pointed directly to Jesus and his 
holy Catholic Church! We will have a great time with lively songs, hilarious skits, creative 
crafts, exciting games, Bible stories and tasty snacks! 

 

There is no cost to participate, but donations are accepted and appreciated.  Mark your cal-
endars and plan to have a MIGHTY week of fun in the Son!   

Father Marquette 
Elementary  

Campus 
 

Monday, June 26-
Thurs., June 29  

 9am-12 
 

Join us on Thursday evening for a  

family potluck at St. Louis the King  

beginning at 5:30pm. Dinner will be 

served at 6pm. Bring a dish to pass. 

Hot dogs and drinks will be provided. 


